The ESIC Issues a Notification in Regard to
Swachhta Action Plan (SAP) 2023-24
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On 29th March 2023, the Employees State Insurance
Corporation (ESIC) issued a notification in regard to
Swachhata Action Plan (SAP) 2023-24.

The activities under Swachhta Action Plan are
reviewed at a higher level from time to time, and
details of progress reports and photographs along
with expenditures are also uploaded on the Ministry
of Labour and Employment site. It is directed to
advise that the Quarterly Report of the activities
undertaken by all the offices and expenditure on
these activities may be submitted to this office every
quarter in the manner mentioned in the document.

Sushree Dash

Legal Researcher




